
 
 
 
 
 
       March 11, 2020 

 

 

 

Summit Academy Update: 

 

We have been informed that one of our staff members has decided to self-quarantine based on a slight 

possibility of indirect exposure to the corona virus. 

 

We are taking every precaution to ensure we are following all the guidelines and protocols 

recommended by the local BOH, DPH, and CDC.  In addition, the building is being thoroughly 

cleaned this evening, and all classrooms are equipped with the antibacterial supplies.   

 

Summit will remain open for Thursday and half a day Friday.  The decision will be yours to send 

your child to school or not. 

 

We will keep you informed of any updates as they become available. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Dan DiMezza (508-667-1423), Kathy 

Buchanan (508-736-8555) or Alicia Gram (617-971-7893).   

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dan 

 

Daniel DiMezza 

Executive Director 

Summit Academy 

 

15 Jamesbury Drive • Worcester, MA  01609   PH: (508) 751-8500   FX: (508) 751-8501 

 

 


